
Mr. Lyles: 
  
Sorry to have caused confusion. I have attached a revised letter to include operational 
description. I believe the files were supposed to be .pdf (I didn’t organize the first package). If 
there is anything else/or different that you require, please let me know. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Jackie Green 
  

 
From: Generic Office of Engineering Technology [mailto:oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2007 9:39 AM 
To: Jackie Green 
Subject: FCC Equipment Authorization System 
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Office of Engineering and Technology  
 

  
To:  Jackie Green,  
From:  Stan Lyles 
  Stanley.Lyles@fcc.gov 
  FCC Application Processing Branch

  
Applicant:  Audio Technica Corp

FCC ID:  JFZMTU101 
Form 731 Confirmation Number: EA988354 
Date of Original E-Mail: 01/10/2007 
Correspondence Reference Number: 32363 
  
1) Your requests confidentiality letter shows Block Diagrams, Schematic Diagrams, and 
Internal Photos. Your Exhibits shows Exhibit 4 Block Diagram, Exhibit 5 Schematics, Exhibit 9 
Internal Photos and Exhibit 12 Operational Description are request confidentiality. Please 
clarify. 
 
 
 
2) Please submit a new replacement confidentiality letter. 
 

 

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 60 days of the 



original e-mail date may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 2.917 (c) and 
forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to section 1.1108. DO NOT reply to this e-mail by using the 
Reply button. In order for your response to be processed expeditiously, you must upload your 
response via the Internet at www.fcc.gov, Electronic Filing, OET Equipment Authorization 
Electronic Filing. If the response is submitted through Add Attachments, in order to expedite 
processing, a message which informs the processing staff that a new exhibit has been 
submitted must also be submitted via Submit Correspondence. Also, please note that partial 
responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. Any questions about the 
content of this correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the name 
of the sender. 


